Improve
Your Score

Are You Ready For The SAT and ACT Test?

Join Us For A FREE Intensive

| N

Note: There will be a diagnostic given during the week of
January 14th. Students will be able to take the
diagnostic on their own.

ALL SESSIONS WILL BE HELD VIRTUALLY AND STUDENTS MUST HAVE THEIR OWN DEVICE.

Please visit the following link to complete the registration form:
https://tinyurl.com/SATBootcamp2022

Instruction provided by Study Smart Tutors.
For additional information, please contact Ms. Edrika Hall, Instructional Supervisor, at
academic.advancedp@pgcps.org.

REGISTRATION FORMS MUST BE COMPLETED BY STUDENTS USING THEIR PGCPS STUDENT
EMAIL ACCOUNTS.



